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8

th
 June 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

At Cedarbank School we feel the transition to S1 is an important life event for both our pupils and their 

families. We would normally mark this by having a year group photograph taken and distributed to all S1s. 

 

Unfortunately due to the current Covid-19 guidelines, group photographs are not permitted. It is however, 

our intention to replicate this as close as possible within the guidelines. Mr Stewart will be taking 

individual photographs of all S1 pupils along with the tutor teacher and APSWs.  

 

All photographs will be taken within current risk assessment guidelines including the wearing of facemasks 

for staff, social distancing, and wiping down of all surfaces between pupils. 

 

Mr Stewart will then combine the individual photographs to make a year group photo. Two copies of this 

photograph will be made and sent home for each pupil with no charge. 

 

The S1 photographs will be taken on Monday 21
st
 June. Can I ask that all S1 pupils are in full school 

uniform on this day. If you foresee any issues with this, please contact the school office and we will assist 

in any way we can. 

 

If you do not wish your child to take part in the photograph, please contact the school office. 

 

Thank you for your help in providing this valuable experience to our pupils. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Iain Stewart 

Mathematics Teacher 
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